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March 12, 2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 
Governor Mike Dewine announced this afternoon that starting Monday, March 16, 2020, at the close of 
school, all Ohio schools will be closed at least through Friday, April 3, 2020.   As previously announced, we 
will have no students at school on Friday, March 13, 2020, to give staff time to academically prepare for this 
closure.  
 
School will be in session on Monday, March 16, 2020, on a two-hour delay with morning preschool.  
The Middle/High School will operate on schedule A.  Students will collect work and necessary materials from 
each of their teachers to provide an educational opportunity during this time off of school.  There will be no re-
entry to the school building at the conclusion of Monday’s school day. 
 
All athletic and extra-curricular activities are cancelled effective immediately Thursday, March 12, 2020, until 
further notice. 
 
Additionally, our school district is working on a plan to provide meals to students in need of food during this 
closure.  We will provide additional information soon to notify you of that plan. 
 
As of Tuesday, March 17, 2020, school staff will not be available in any school building while school is 
closed.  Closure of our buildings is consistent with all schools in Erie County. 

 
  
Thank you, 
  
Margaretta Local Schools  
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